
From: lauriegraham@gmail.com
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: New Cell Tower West End Arcata
Date: Monday, June 28, 2021 3:39:56 PM

Hi,
I am writing today to voice my support for the new cell tower in the West End Area of
Arcata/Blue Lake. Out there, service can be spotty for residents and recreational users. It
would be a great service to add this tower to our community. 

Thank you, 
Laurie Graham
707-845-1023
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